I received the following answer from a person working at this company:

“Dear Professor Vacariu,
I understand that you wrote to our UK office about possible plagiarism in one of our books by Georg Northoff. We take all such claims very seriously, and I would like to follow up with the author. Can you send to me the passages in your book and the similar passages in Professor Northoff’s book, so we can explore this further.”

I indicated so many similarities. I am expecting the results of this investigation. The results that I received on June 20015: 

“We take claims of plagiarism very seriously, and we have made a decision.  We have reviewed your material and our author’s, and we have not found any signs of plagiarism in this case. Many researchers have put forward similar ideas, but similarity of ideas does not constitute plagiarism.  Dr. Northoff also states that he has been writing on this subject for many years prior to publishing these works with Oxford, and so his ideas and research have been available for quite some time.

 All the best to you and your work.

 Sincerely yours,

 Joan

Joan Bossert

Vice President/Editorial Director

Brain & Behavioral Sciences

Academic Division

Oxford University Press”

198 Madison Avenue

New York, NY  10016

